
 

2023 Miracle Ride Foundation’s ride past Riley Hospital for Children is between 2:30 p.m.-4:30 p.m. on Saturday, June 3rd.  IUPUI has expressed 

concern that some riders may wait on the side of the streets for fellow riders to join up with them.  So, they are offering a complimentary waiting area 

at Parking Lot 63 on the corner of Lansing St. and W. New York St.  Riders are not required to stop at the waiting area before riding past Riley. 

Even though this is considered a Poker Stop, you do not need to “Stop” anywhere. You can ride right past Riley, if you wish.  The Poker Run Passports 

will be already checked off for this stop.  So, if you arrive in Indianapolis early, we recommend that you have your Poker Cards pulled at 8 Seconds 

Saloon before you ride past Riley.  This will help reduce any bottleneck for those who will have their poker cards pulled after riding past Riley.   

 

                                                                                                                                                                                             A Waiting area is available at Parking Lot 63 on 

the corner of Lansing St. and W. New York St.  

 


